
 
 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

European Asylum Law – Protection and more 
(preliminary title) 

 
The Norwegian Immigration Appeals Board and the IARLJ are delighted to 

inform all members of the IARLJ of the upcoming European Chapter 

Conference in Oslo. 

Dates: May 19th and 20th 2016 

The venue will be a beautifully located hotel high above Oslo with superb 

views of the city, the fjord and the surroundings. Detailed information on 

topics and speakers will be made available on the IARLJ website as soon as 

available.  

The agenda is yet to be finalized, but topics we hope to cover are among 

others the concept of protection, trafficking, the best interest of the child and 

recent developments in EU law. We would also like to present the Norwegian 

“Landinfo”.  

To give the organisers an idea of numbers it would be helpful if you could 

express your non-binding interest to info@iarlj.org  as soon as possible.  

mailto:info@iarlj.org

